
ATHLETIC COMMITTEE  

September 16, 2019 – 6:00 pm 

DAO 

Present:  Mr. Duda, Dr. Hallock, Mr. Paris, Mrs. Pikiewicz, Mr. Pushchak, Mrs. Sandberg, Mr. Snippert, 
Mrs. Thayer-Zacks, Dr. Pushchak 

 

Steve Carter presented on the job responsibilities of the Athletic Director position, items he has been 
able to accomplish as a result of being in the Athletic Director position full time, and areas he sees for 
improvement. 

Keith Miller presented on the participation rate of the various athletic programs last year, as well as the 
amount of usage observed on the main football field and gymnasiums in Wattsburg Area Elementary 
School, Wattsburg Area Middle School, and Seneca High School.  Mr. Miller also presented on projected 
future use of these facilities. 

At the conclusion of these presentations there were several questions from members of the School 
Board as well as members of the community.  As a result, it was decided that a motion would be placed 
on the Board agenda to request School District Administration to obtain further information on the costs 
associated with maintaining the athletic facilities in their current condition, as well as costs for 
renovating outdoor facilities to include turf and the addition of storage facilities. 


